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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Sara Winn, Mid Atlantic Regional Director 

Date:

08/01/2016


Subject:
2016 Year End Report
This year has been a busy one in NADE.  The focus is to increase membership and activities for NADE members. 

CADE-The DC chapter of NADE has renewed its non-profit status.  Information was provided to the staff on how to join NADE and the benefits that comes with membership.  For NDPW, daily emails went out to show case a NADE member’s aspirations and goals.  Each email offered a variety of ways that we could ignite our superpowers to benefit ourselves, inside and outside the office.  The final day of NDPW week, snacks were handed out to the office.  Currently, we are collaborating with the Social committee to organize a school supply drive in August.  The DC office serves a number of individuals who are homeless.  If the school drives is a success, they will consider planning a coat drive in the winter to provide winter clothing for our large homeless population. 

CWVADE-Clarksburg WV chapter of NADE has been busy collecting funds for charity from jeans days.  They are currently doing a food drive to aid with those people who have lost their homes in the flooding.  In February, they had a daily drawing and sent around a Cu-pig with candy.  They did a similar drawing in June with a mountaineer in honor of WB day, but they gave out a bag of chips from a local company instead of candy.  They hosted a nacho sale on Cinco De Mayo.  They also hosted a hot chocolate bar in January on days when it was cold. 

The other chapter in WV had nothing to report.  

Maryland Chapter MADE was very active.  They hosted “Black History” month by sponsoring an ethnic lunch.  They received food donations from many cultures around the world.  They raised $122.72 from the luncheon, with all the monies going toward Heifer International-benefiting a community in need!  MADE matched the total raised at 100%, bringing the grand total to a whopping $364!
During NDPW they hosted many activities.  They had a lunch, a chiropractor, gave out snowballs, had an insurance agency come to speak about importance of insurance, and a party at the end of the week. 

VADE-The chapter is currently doing a back to school drive for the local schools.  They have hosted lunch and learns about the new hematological disorders.  
I have worked with each chapter for membership and recruitment issues. It has been my honor to serve as Acting Regional Director of the Mid Atlantic region since I took over in February.  I have enjoyed working with all the chapters and reinvigorating the interest in NADE. 

